
Do you want to volunteer with PAC? 

Send us an email or speak with you child’s 

classroom teacher  

February 2023 

Newton Elementary PAC is 

on Instagram. Give us a 

follow  

 

CONTACT PAC 
EMAIL: newtonelementarypac@gmail.com  

Upcoming Events 

Feb 1-PAC Monthly Meeting 5-6pm 

Feb 4–White Spot Hot Lunch 

Feb 6-10 Zumba Lessons 

All students will participate in Zumba 

Lessons Feb 6-10.  Through your sup-

port PAC was able to pay for this ac-

tivity for Newton Students.   

Munch a Lunch is now the only way to order 

hot lunch for students.  This term students 

were able to order Pizza Hut, White Spot, 

Samosas, and Kernels Popcorn.  If you 

have any ideas for hot lunch email us your 

suggestions.  Please ensure payment is 

made before the payment due date.  If pay-

ment is not made lunch orders are can-

celled. 

HOW TO REGISTER: 

Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/
newton   

Click the “Register Here” button (as shown be-
low). The system will guide you through Thank you for your support with our 

Movie Matinee. PAC was able to raise 

approx. $850.00.  A big thank you to 

the parent volunteers who helped with 

supervision during the movie. 

Please continue to drop 

off bottles at the Return it 

Express depot closest to 

you.  Use 0011223344 to 

print labels. 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/newton
https://munchalunch.com/schools/newton

